
Hello Team, 
Due to adverse weather conditions and unsafe road conditions, we 
have made the decision to cancel second and third shift operations 
tonight. The safety and well-being of our employees remain our top 
priority. 
Consequently, Route Drivers will be off tomorrow. We plan for 
Warehouse Nights to work Tuesday through Friday and 
Transportation to work Wednesday through Saturday. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
Best 

Brieanna Mathews | HR Manager 
 
 


